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4 September 2019 
 
 
Dear Author(s), 
 
 

Acceptance and Invitation Letter from EASEC16 Organising Committee 
 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee of EASEC16, I am pleased to inform that your 
manuscript submitted to the 16th East Asia-Pacific Conference on Structural Engineering & 
Construction (EASEC16) has been generally accepted:  
 
 Paper no.: SS08-12 
 Paper title: Three-dimensional reconstruction of underwater pier based on 

sonar image 
 Author(s): Shao-Fei Jiang, Yamian Zeng, Sheng Shen, Xiaowei Lin 

 
EASEC16 will be held in the beautiful Brisbane Convention and Exhibition Centre from 3-
6 December 2019, with the theme Innovations in Structural Engineering and Construction. 
The theme of EASEC16 will provide an excellent forum for professional engineers, 
academics and researchers to present recent research and developments in structural 
engineering and construction. EASEC16 will also be a great platform for participants to 
renew friendships and establish new collaborations.  
 
Information regarding registration and hotel accommodation are available at the conference 
website https://easec16.com.au/. Please arrange for payment of registration fee, hotel 
accommodation and visa application (if applicable) at your earliest convenience. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you at EASEC16 in Brisbane this December. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 

 
Professor Chien Ming Wang 
EASEC16 Conference Chair 
 


